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Comments: The proposed changes to the mountain to remove steep terrain fails to recognize the character of
JHMR. The gentrification of the mountain is already causing an over use of the terrain. The terrain proposed for
restructuring such as Alta Chutes are over skied at this time. With the new Sublette lift they will get even heavier
usage. The Southern end of the mountain should be left as it is. The Northern end has already been reduced to
corduroy skiing. Let Amphitheater to Gros Ventre be the dividing line between the natural terrain and the
manicured terrain. Allow Mother Nature to reside as she can without cutting, blowing up and reconfiguring the
terrain.

I do not support this plan nor the justification for this work.

Go back to the drawing board.



